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Saturday, July 27 
8:00 a.m.     +  Grandparents of Jinky Recerone by Jinky  
5:00 p.m.    +  Jerry O. Tuttle by The SJS Principal, Faculty & 
     Staff  
Sunday, July 28  
7:00 a.m.  +   Helen Martinez by Celeste Rueffert 
8:30 a.m.  -   40th Wedding Anniversary of Bob & Donna  
      Klaiss    
10:00 a.m.  +   Mani Fierro by The 7th Grade SJS Class   
11:30 a.m.  +   Danilo Esquivel by The Esquivel Family     
1:00 p.m.  +      Margaret P. Clifford by The Lisk Family 
3:30 p.m.      -      Spanish Mass - Living and Deceased 
      Parishioners of  St. Joseph Parish 
5:00 p.m.  +   Mary Ruiz by The St. Joseph Family 
Monday, July 29 
6:30 a.m.  +    Patricia Smith by Marilyn Wolfe 
8:00 a.m.      +   William J. Carey by Mary K. Carey 
Tuesday, July 30 
6:30 a.m.  +   David Muniz by The Bock Family 
8:00 a.m. +   Mabel Outlaw by Tim & Nancy Outlaw 
Wednesday, July 31 
6:30 a.m.     +   Mary Kay Sullivan by The Sullivan Family  
8:00 a.m.     +   David Stapp by The McQuillan Family 
Thursday, August 1 
6:30 a.m.     +   Mary Anderson by Amy & Joe Speetjens 
8:00 a.m.     +      Rosario B. Bueno by Susie Geurin 
Friday, August 2 
6:30 a.m.      +    Patricia Smith by Bernadette Toskin 
8:00 a.m.      +        Michelle O’Shea Grady by John & Leigh Grady 
7:30 p.m.     +      Eugene Ruane by his Family 
Saturday, August 3 
8:00 a.m.     +  Rosario B. Bueno by The McNulty Family  
5:00 p.m.    +  Larry Worthington by Neville Ward  
Sunday, August 4  
7:00 a.m.  +   Nelson Proctor by The Proctor Family 
8:30 a.m.  +   Edward Frey Delaney by Elizabeth Frey    
      Delaney & family    
10:00 a.m.  +   Lawrence Wasko by The SJS 4th Grade Class  
11:30 a.m.  -      Djomatchoua Family by Mrs. Djomatchoua   
1:00 p.m.  -      Celine Fongoh & Kids by Judith Gwankobe 
3:30 p.m.      -      Spanish Mass  
5:00 p.m.  -   Living and Deceased Parishioners of St. Joseph 
      Parish 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK  

 
 
 
 
 
750 Peachtree Street 
Herndon, Virginia 20170-3798  
703-880-4300 (Office) 
703-880-4340 (Parish Hall and Room Rentals) 
www.sjcherndon.org 
  

Parish Office Hours – 9:00 am to 3:00 pm (M-F) 
  

St. Joseph Catholic School 
750 Peachtree Street 
Herndon, Virginia 20170-3798  
703-880-4350 (Office) 
www.sjschoolva.org 

Friendly Reminder! 
 

Painting of the Nave and Sanctuary 
 of the Church 

 
Continues through August 9, 2019 

 
Peace and good! We thank you for your patience 
while the interior of the Church is being painted. 
This will continue through August 9, 2019.  We 
thank our parishioners who support the Parish Facil-
ity Fund throughout the year. The painting of the 
Church interior is made possible through their gen-
erosity.  
 
During this period of painting there will be some 
changes in the time and location for the weekday 
Masses and Church events: 
 

• Weekday morning Masses - 6:30 am and 8:00 
am for Monday through Friday will be celebrat-
ed in Parish Hall A. Please park in the lot near 
Parish Hall A; 

 
• Please note the Church will be closed for daily 

visits and use from Sunday evening until Satur-
day morning; and 

 
• Eucharistic Adoration on Wednesday evening 

will be cancelled for the time being. 
 
Know that we appreciate your understanding,  
patience, support, and prayers for these updates to 
our house of worship. 
 
Many blessings! 
 
The Pastoral Team  
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Peace and good! During the summer months we will begin 
having our new altar servers joining the other liturgical minis-
ters in ministering to our faith community. Each altar server 
has completed the altar server training and are now ready to 
begin their ministry. 
 
We thank our new altar servers for completing their training 
and we welcome them to this ministry. Be assured of our pray-
ers! 
 
We also thank all of our altar servers for their ministry and 
offer them our prayers! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish minis-
tries:  
 
We thank our parishioners for their patience and understanding 
during the painting of the interior of the Church. Many bless-
ings! 
 
We thank our parishioners for their support of the summer con-
tributions with the use of the offertory envelopes and Faith 
Direct. Your  contr ibutions assist us in sustaining, maintain-
ing and caring for our parish community. Know that we are 
grateful for your prayers and support. 
 
We thank each of our parishioners who share in the celebration 
of our faith, sacramental life, and sharing the “works of mercy” 
in the parish and community. Many blessings! 
 
We wish to thank the youth of the parish who have ministered 
and served as altar servers this past year. A special thanks to the 
new altar servers who have completed their  training and 
join us in their new ministry. St. John Berchmans, pray for us! 
St. John Berchmans is the patron of altar servers.  
 
We thank our parishioners who have accessed  FORMED – the 
online Catholic Faith online platform for faith formation. 
We invite all of our parishioners to enjoy this online service. To 
access FORMED for St. Joseph Catholic Church: go to 
Formed.org and enter the Parish Code – VD4DT2. 
 
We thank our Parish BBQ & Picnic Planning Committee for 
their commitment and work in their preparations for the Parish 
BBQ & Picnic, September 7, 2019. Many thanks for  provid-
ing the parishioners with the opportunity to gather as a faith 
community! 
 
We thank our parishioners who shared their time, talents, and 
treasures in the liturgical ministries (English and Spanish) of 
the parish. For all those who volunteered their time to share in 
the following ministries: music and choir, lector, Extra Ordi-
nary Minister of Holy Communion, altar server, usher, al-
tar society, Church cleaners,  money counters, wedding co-
ordinators, parish staff, etc. Your  time, talents, and treas-
ures bring the message of hope, peace, joy, and love to the par-
ish. Many blessings! 
 

Parish BBQ & Picnic 
September 7, 2019 

Mid Summer Food Collection- St Lucy Project 
 
Everyone loves a holiday food collection. Something about 
the impending holiday puts everyone in the giving mood. But 
food challenges exist in our diocese all year long.  
 
During the summer months, our food pantries have particularly 
tough challenges in meeting the needs of those among us 
who don’t have enough food on the table. This is why the St. 
Joseph’s Men’s Society and the Knights of Columbus will 
be conducting a food drive in August to help feed the hungry 
in our diocese through the St. Lucy Project.  
 
We will be giving out BLUE BAGS the weekend of August 3-
4 and collecting your donations of non perishable food items 
and monetary donations on August 10-11.  Our parish has been 
extremely generous in support of this ministry and we thank 
you in advance for taking time out during the hazy, lazy days 
of summer to contribute. 

 
Franciscan Friars of the Third Order Regular 

Province of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

Beginning on Sunday, July 14 and commencing on Friday, 
July 19, members of the Franciscan Friars of the Third Order 
Regular, Province of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, gathered 
in Loretto, PA to hold a Chapter of the Whole Province. Dur-
ing this Chapter, the friars discussed various important issues 
related to their religious life and ministries. They also elected a 
new Minister Provincial and Council to lead them. 

The Province is pleased to announce the election of the follow-
ing friars to the position of Minister Provincial and Council: 

Minister Provincial - Very Rev. Joseph Lehman, T.O.R. 
Vicar Provincial - Rev. Jonathan St. Andre, T.O.R.  
1st Councilor - Rev. David Pivonka, T.O.R. 
2nd Councilor - Rev. Patrick Whittle, T.O.R. 
3rd Councilor - Rev. Nathan Malavolti, T.O.R. 
4th Councilor - Rev. Thomas Stabile, T.O.R. 
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St. Joseph Catholic School  
  

Give your child the gift of a  
Catholic Education! 

  
Now enrolling 

  
Please call for information or to arrange a tour! 

 703-880-4350 
  

First day of School - August 26, 2019  

 
The flowers on the altar this weekend were donated by 
Donna & Bob Klaiss in honor of their 40th Wedding 
Anniversary!  Congratulations! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In BapƟsm we are reborn as children of God, made mem-
bers of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. With 
this in mind, we welcome this child of God who was baptized 
July 21, 2019: 
 

Cali Wynter Gonzalez Cedillos daughter  of Denis & Kayla; 

 
 
 
 
 
BANNS OF MARRIAGE II 
Herbert Gbenoukpot & Medesse Akowanou 
 

Have you taken advantage of our subscription to a dynamic  
online platform called FORMED. Every parishioner can have 
24/7 access to the best Catholic content on any device, includ-
ing your computer, smartphone and tablet with internet access. 
 
With FORMED you’ll find video programs that explain the 
Catholic faith, explore the deepest meaning of marriage, re-
ceive Bible studies on a variety of topics and includes inspiring 
audio talks. It truly is the Catholic faith - on demand. 
 
Here’s how easy it is to get FORMED:  
 
Go to www.FORMED.org. 
You should see the registration box for parishioners.  
Type in the parish code: VD4DT2 
Now set up a username and a password.  
Now you are all set to use all the great programs on 
FORMED.org anytime by simply logging in. 

 
 
 
 
 

Next weekend, August 3rd and 4th Mr. Reyes Ruiz, Director of 
Religious Education, will be speaking at all the Masses to ac-
cept registrations for the 2019-2020 school year and to recruit 
for catechists (teachers) and assistants.  
 

Religious Education (CCD) Class Registration 
 
The Office of Religious Education is now accepting registra-
tions for rising Preschool children through 
Adults for those who wish to learn (more) 
about the Catholic Faith as well as those who 
need to prepare to receive sacraments 
(Baptism, Confirmation, and/or First Holy 
Communion). For more information call Mrs. 
Roz Murphy at (703) 880-4305, email at 
ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org , click the “Faith Formation” tab 
on our parish’s website at www.sjcherndon.org, or simply scan 
the QR Code to be directed to the SJC Website – Faith For-
mation.  
 

Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  
 

St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2019-2020 school year. Currently, we need help for the 
following: 
          Sunday 10:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m.  

Preschool (3 & 4 year olds) 
 

Monday 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
5th, 7th, & 8th Grade  

 
 

Please consider giving your time and talent to the youth of our 
parish to one of the above. For more information,  
email: Mr. Reyes Ruiz at rruiz@sjcherndon.org or call 703-880
-4332. 

Collections: 
 
The weekend of July 21 
Offertory -   $17,535 plus Faith Direct $16,190  
 
Second Collection:  Bánica Mission - Dominican Republic 
                      $11,161 
 

Thank you for your continued support, prayers and kind  
generosity. 
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THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

 
SUMMER YOUTH MINISTRY 

 

 
July 31 – The Closet & Lunch: 9am-1pm 
August 8 – Escape Room & Dinner: 5pm-8pm 
August 11 – St. Lucy Project 5pm-8pm 
 

Sign up at http://bit.ly/ministry2019 
 

Events are subject to change 
 

Friends of all faith backgrounds are 
 welcome. 

Looking for a faith-filled & fun activity for your preschooler? 
 
Little Messengers is a Catholic Preschool Co-Op for children 
ages 2 1/2 through 5. We meet every Tuesday morning in the 
St. Joseph's Catholic Church meeting rooms, September - 
May.   
 
Parents participate fully in leading the various activities for the 
children - This is not a drop-off! Children are introduced to 
Catholic concepts while also learning letters and numbers, de-
veloping fine motor skills, and learning to be a part of a class-
room environment.  There is a participation fee per family used 
to purchase supplies.  
 
If you are interested in participating, please contact Casey 
Cassara at sj.littlemessengers@gmail.com for more infor-
mation. 

Gabriel Project  
 
We have a new Gabriel Mom expecting a baby boy in 
August. She has needs for: a newborn bassinet in good con-
dition, a breastfeeding Boppy pillow, a new set of Dr. 
Brown’s baby bottles for a breastfeeding mother, diapers 
(sizes newborn to 4), and wipes. If you would like to make a 
donation, please contact Melissa Przybysz at 
macprzybysz@verizon.net, 703-709-7239. Thank you! 

IMMACULÉE ILIBAGIZA - Rwandan Genocide Survivor 
Brings Message of Forgiveness, Healing & Hope 
 
IMMACULÉE’s Promise: “No one will leave this retreat the 
same as when they came.” 
 

Don’t miss this rare opportunity to experience Immaculée’s 
powerful journey through remarkable personal testimony. 
St. Leo The Great Catholic Church, 
Fairfax.  
Saturday, August 10th - 9 am - 4pm. 
Tickets—Individual: $57 
For One Plus Guest—$76 
 
REGISTRATION:  
www.immaculee.com 
Annette Micek 
Annette@immaculee.com 

 

The modern woman’s guide to the Bible. 
H a v e  y o u  e v e r  c o n s i d e r e d  t h a t  y o u r  d a y - t o -
d a y  s t r u g g l e s  a r e ,  a t  t h e i r  c o r e ,  t i m e l e s s  a n d  
u n i v e r s a l ?  Though your challenges are deeply per-
sonal, they are also deeply human, and God has pro-
vided workable solutions for you through the teach-
ings of Christ and the Roman Catholic Church. 
 

Walking with Purpose would like to help you enjoy 
a deeper personal relationship with Jesus Christ, 
nurtured through personal Bible study and small 
group discussions created just for women. 
 

If you think this is something that could help you 
along your spiritual journey, please contact Susie 
Geurin at sgeurin63@gmail.com or call 703-338-
7077. 


